
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Full Day Kindergarten Registration to Take Place Online 
Throughout February 
Wednesday , February 1, 2023:  

 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board  
invites families with children born in 2019 to register 
for kindergarten throughout the month of February.   
There are amazing English Catholic schools in 
neighborhood’s across Northeastern Ontario, 
ready to welcome all new kindergarten students!  
  
Glenn Sheculski , Board Chair, commented “The 
registration process is easy and safe – it is now all 
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